
 
 

SCHOOL AGE NEWSLETTER 

FEBRUARY 2023 

 
 We are almost done with winter! Only about 1 ½ more months! Stay safe out there with the changes in 

weather. With that being said please make sure your child is dressed for the weather. It does get warm in our 

room so make sure they have a t-shirt in case they get hot.  

 With the kids having Valentine’s parties at school we will not have a party. If they want to exchange 

Valentine’s we will give them time to do so. I will have a little gift bag for the kids as well but they will be sent 

home with them.   

 If there is no school the children are allowed to bring their electronics. They will not have WIFI, there is 

no sharing of electronics, they will only get them during nap time, and they are a privilege so if they are not 

following the rules or listening they will get them taken away and not be able to play them. If they do not have 

their own electronic they will be allowed to use the computers and the classroom tablet or watch the movie 

we choose that day. If they want to take a nap they will be allowed but we will not make them lay down.  

 If we get any bad weather and you are not sure if we are open feel free to text Ms. Erica. She is up by 5 

every morning so she will be able to answer your text letting you know. You can also check our Facebook page 

or listen to the radio stations on the paper we handed out.  

 February 7th-22nd Ms. Erica will be out.  You can message Ms. Teresa with any messages. 

 

Dates to Remember 

2-14   Valentine’s Day 

2-20   No School Presidents Day (We will be open) 

 

Thank you,  

Ms. Erica 

Ms. Alyssa 



 


